                                                        




Dear Patients,
Happy new year to you! We hope this finds you and your loved ones all safe and well in these extraordinary times. This letter is to inform you of exciting changes occurring in our dental practice.
Firstly,….. after 30 years at our current location, we are moving!  We will be closed from Feb 14th through Feb. 18th, so that we can move into our new office.  The new office is larger, freshly updated and has a new look!  We like it and think you will too!
The new address is: 1420 TOWNVIEW LANE, SANTA ROSA, 95405. You will find that it is not far from the old office and fairly easy to find. Please see the enclosed map to locate the new address.  The phone # and Email are unchanged….ph: 707 542 2881,  Email: scwstaff@sonic.net.
Secondly, as some of you have already learned, my son, Dr. Kyle Wilburn, has joined me in our practice and will be working daily with patients. He is a graduate of the University of Pacific-Arthur Dugoni Dental School in San Francisco.  He also has completed a rigorous general practice residency in Tacoma Washington.  Proudly, I can say that he graduated from the residency with glowing reviews and accolades from all his mentors there.  Dr. Kyle has my utmost confidence and will be assuming more and more of the patient treatment as the month’s go by.  For the immediate future, both Kyle and I will be working full time, with the same office hours:  Mon. --Thurs.,  8:00 am—5:00 pm
We are looking forward to seeing you at the new office and hope you find these new changes as exciting as we do!.

Thank You,
Steven C. Wilburn D.M.D., Kyle B. Wilburn D.D.S., and Staff
